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The increase in taxes proposed will hurt Oregonian’s, and will raise the cost in every 

aspect of our lives. Oregon already has a high cost of living, these taxes will make it 

even harder for Oregonians to make ends meet. What would benefit Oregonians 

more is accountability for the money already being spent, and eliminating waste, 

fraud, and abuse. Elected officials continue to pass their wasteful spending on to the 

citizens of this state. Enough is enough.  


